
 

    

 

 
 
Office News: CLOSED SETEMBER 4TH 2017 –Labr Day Holiday ! Enjoy your Long Weekend! 
OUTSIDE PLAY maybe limited due to the following reasons: Extreme Heat, UV Inedx or AQH Index. EXTREME HEAT 
has been predicted for the next month. SCHOOL IS BACK IN ON SEPT.5TH PLEASE WATCH FOR THE CHILDREN 
CROSSING THE STREET TO JJ O’BRIEN.  

CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE: www.bridlewooddaycare.ca 
 
 
Caterpillar Room: They would like to Welcome Colby to their room! They wll stay busy this month enjoying the sunshine  
playing in  the water, sand and  the side yards!! Schools back in and they love buses of all shapes n sizes! They will keep 
themselves busy doing lots of arts & crafts!! 
 
Butterfly News: 
 
Ladybug News: SCHOOLS IN!! These little flyers want to say Welcome to Ndeye, Derick, Ayomikun, & Phinehas!!!! 
They will be learning about School – Buses – Transportation, Colours and Leaves. Watch for some awesome arts 
and crafts all around the room. They will also continue to enjoy the sunshine, water play, sand play and the side 
yards! They will also continue to have picnics and snacks in the side yards.  
 
Bunny News: They want to say HI & Welcome to our room to: Cameron, Xander, Dylan & Anum. These Bunnies 
are hopping all over the community being adventurous, playing in the various playgrounds, enjoying the sunshine. 
They are going to enjoying picnics and snacks until they can’t any more. Back to School fun, Labor Day, and 
Autumn are a few things they will be learning about.  

Dinosaur News:  These Dinos would like to say farewell and have a great adventure in your new schools to: Victoria,  
Quinn, Samara, Nimi, and Ajulu. They want to also Welcome Tony, Elaina, Ibbi, Noah, Nathan to the room. They will be 
gearing up for learning about School, Crosswalk Safety, Knowing all of our family members names, and just having funin the 
sun. They will continue to enjoy the picnics and snacks outside and the community parks and green spaces. 
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